
Eureka Springs Rotary Donates $5,500 to ECHO

June 29, 2010 – With proceeds raised from the 28th annual Victorian Classic
Race, the Eureka Springs Rotary Club was pleased to present $5,500 to
ECHO (the Eureka Christian Health Outreach) at their Annual Installation
Banquet Tuesday evening.

A race that brings in approximately 400 runners/walkers each year has
continued to grow in both size and recognition since its inception. Rotary
has been supporting ECHO for five years and since that time, has donated
over $35,000.

ECHO is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit corporation offering medical care for the
uninsured and low-income population of Eureka Springs, AR and its
surrounding communities. Beginning in 2005 in the basement of a local
church, ECHO has grown into its own stand-alone location through the
support of its volunteers, community donors, and outside grant funding.

Nicole Hoppel, ECHO Representatives, and Bill Ott, Club President

For more information on the programs and projects supported by Eureka
Springs Rotary or the ECHO Clinic, please contact Nicole Hoppel at (417)
379-7931.


